
 

 



 

 



 

CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY’S 

JAMIE STUBBS  - CITY WARDEN 

WESTCOTES WARD 

These are the main issues that the 

City Wardens can help with: 

ENFORCEMENT ISSUES: 

◼ Littering 

◼ Rubbish on private land 

◼ Fly Tipping 

◼ Failure to produce Waste Transfer  
Documents 

◼ Pan Spitting 

◼ Dog fouling & Dog Control Orders 

◼ Skips & Scaffolding 

◼ Bins on the street 

◼ Vehicles for sale on the road 

◼ Repairing vehicles on the road 

◼ Free distribution of printed material 

◼ Fly posting 

◼ Graffiti 

◼ Street litter control notices 

Email :  city.warden@leicester.gov.uk 

Website  www.leicester.gov.uk : 

Facebook :  Leicester City Wardens 

Twitter :  City Wardens 

City Wardens,  

York House 

91  Granby Street 

Leicester, 

LE1 6FB 

CITY WARDEN SERVICE 

Jay Hawkins
 

City Warden 
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CITY WARDEN UPDATE 

FLY TIPPING 

If you spot fly tipping please report this to us 

so we can take further action. Also, if you have 

witnessed fly tipping and are able to identify 

the individuals please contact us so we can 

arrange to take a witness statement from you. 

Without witness statements and without 

evidence from within the waste we are unable 

to take further action. If you have CCTV or 

other video footage we require a witness 

statement in order to use the footage. 

WASTE ON THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY 

Enforcement action is being taken on residents who continuously leave waste outside of 

their properties on the public highway. Community Protection Warning, Notices and Fixed 

Penalty Notices are being served. This includes waste that has been booked in for a Bulky 

Collection but has been placed on the public highway too soon. Waste should be present 

outside of the property on the day that the collection has been booked for. 

FLY POSTING AND A-BOARDS 

Multiple fly posters have been taken down from 

street furniture and have been removed from the 

public highway where they have been installed 

without permission. This has lead to multiple 

Fixed Penalty Notices (FPN’s) being issued. 

One company has been issued four FPN’s due to 

fly posting on Lewisher Road. 



 

VEHICLES FOR SALE/REPAIR 

We are receiving more reports of vehicles being 

repaired or sold on the public highway. If this is 

observed, please report this to us so we can take a 

witness statement, we would also need photos 

and/or footage clearly showing what is taking place. 

If vehicles are abandoned or in poor condition this 

would need to be reported to Cleansing Services as 

they are able to take action on these vehicles. 


